PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Interoffice Memo

To:

HRA/PHA Pension Plan Participants

From:

Alicia Huckleby, Chair, Administrative Committee

Date:

May 18, 2018

Subject:

Pension Fund Representative Election, City Participants

According to the Pension Plan document it is time to hold an election for the Administrative Committee membership position and Trusteeship currently held by Gary Grabko, representing City employees who are participants in the Plan. The election is for a three year term, ending June 30, 2021.

The process is as follows:

- 1. Request for and receipt of nominations from eligible voters by June 1, 2018
- 2. Ballots distributed to and collected from eligible voters by June 15, 2018
- 3. Name of person receiving most votes presented to City Council for approval

If you wish to place a name on the ballot, you must return the completed nomination form to the Pension Administrative Committee at the address on the nomination form no later than 4:00 p.m. on June 1, 2018.

The committee has interpreted the plan to mean that eligibility for nominating or voting in this election requires current or former employment by the City.

Enclosure: Nomination Ballot

PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Interoffice Memo

To:

HRA/PHA Pension Plan Participant

From:

Administrative Committee

Date:

June 4, 2018

Subject:

Pension Fund Representative Election, City Participants

This election is for a three-year term, ending June 30, 2021.

One nomination was received for the position of City Employee Representative on the HRA/PHA Pension Plan Administrative Committee.

Please complete and return the ballot in an enclosed envelope. Place it in the US mail so that it will be received no later than June 15, 2018.

If there are any questions, please contact Mao Vue, HR Technician & Pension Committee Recorder, at 651-292-6147.

Enclosure: Ballot